
November 2016 Newsletter 

Central Connecticut  Woodturners 

A Chapter of the American Association of Woodturners 

Dedicated to the Advancement of Woodturning 

 

NEXT MEETING—January 26th  starting at 6:30pm 

Where—Connecticut Valley School of Woodworking 

249 Spencer St, Manchester CT  

 

Meeting Demo 

Bring your Ideas for demos in 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events  

 
January 13-15— The Woodworking Show 
Eastern States Exposition Center 
1305 Memorial Ave. West Springfield, MA 
Contact Chris Dudley If interested: Chrisd0427@msn.com 
 

March 25th — Chris Pytlick Demo 
All day Demo 
 

April 1st & 2nd — Totally Turning 
Saratoga Springs, NY 
http://www.totallyturning.com/  

 
 
 

 
 



Meeting Demo 
 

Rick Meier demonstrated how to turn a Christmas tree ornament 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Show and Yell 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 

               
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Joe Garofalo Tom Stevenson Jim Kephart 

Kip Lockhart Rich Stoddard 

Joe Doran 

Butch Watson 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ken Guarneri met this service man (Justin) recently at a art/craft fair. 
The following is a message from Justin 

 
 

 
 
 
Ken this is Justin from the craft fair. The picture is of the pen I 
received when I was deployed on the USS Abraham Lincoln back 
in 2002. This has traveled with me for the past 14 years. I always 
wanted to say thank you for the time they took out of there day to 
make a small gift for all the service members.  From everyone 
who received one I want to say thank you. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Lynda Zibbideo Ken Guarneri 



Holiday Party 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Meeting Minutes 

 

 6:40 meeting brought to order 
 Two burls are up for silent auction till the January meeting 
 Turn for the Troops at Woodcraft turned 50+ pens this year  
 Vote to use Insurance for demonstrating at The Woodworking Show was approved 
 Vote to bring Chris Pytlick in as a demonstrator was approved 
 There are large pieces of copper beech available, contact Paul Maulucci 
 A cherry wood bench is available for turning wood, contact George Upton 
 Demonstrators for 2017 needed Contact Lynda Zibbideo  


